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Dear Photographer,

We have been faced with some unexpected delay in concluding 
our publishing agreement and as a result we are running behind our 
projected production schedule.

Because of the nature of the delay, we have been focusing 
all of our attention on working with a Swiss publishing house on 
the preparation of a 32-page dummy containing the work of several 
photographers. Once we have the dummy in hand, we should be able to 
come to an agreement with the publisher and proceed to finalization 
of the book.

Your work is still being held for final selection, but as 
we have too wide a choice of photographs from you, we have edited 
that choice down and enclose herewith those which will not appear 
in the book.

We are sorry for the delay, but we are certain you will all 
agree when the book comes out that the extra time and effort invested 
in the project has been worthwhile.

With best wishes and our thanks for your continued cooperation

Jacques Lowe 
Editor

Jim Becket
Chief, Public Information


